
 

Bulletin: 09-22 
 

TO:  All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Bryan Magnuson,  
Product Manager, Ceiling Exhaust Fans 

DATE:  January 31, 2022 

SUBJECT: SP-AP Ceiling Radiation Damper Update 

 
Greenheck is excited to announce that ceiling radiation dampers are now available to order with model 
SP-AP fans. However, you must have the most recent version of CAPS® (4.37) to place these orders. 
Please update today if you have not recently updated. 
 
Once you open CAPS version 4.37, you will notice that the mark now turns from yellow to green. This 
change indicates that you can place this order. Shipments are scheduled to begin in the second half of 
March. 
 
When paired with the high-performance, energy-efficient and cost-effective SP-AP fans, the CRD-300WT 
allows for the continued growth in multifamily construction and positions you to win more work from 
Panasonic, Broan and Delta Breez. 
 
Please contact the ceiling exhaust fan team at ceilingexhaustfans@greenheck.com with questions. 
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